
Photo Contest 2018 

Rules: 

Open to all middle and high school age parishioners. 

Contest open during the Season of Creation - September 1 through October 4 

Take photos of nature that cause you to pause and to realize that God is reaching out to connect with 
you. Then, importantly, take the opportunity to open the door to a prayer of thanks, praise, petition, 
sorrow or silent wonder. 

Submit only current photos taken specifically for this contest associated with prayer. (No past photos 
from your library please.) 

Print photos on 4x6 paper. Write your name, school grade and email on the back. 

Place photos in envelope on bulletin board outside the auditorium. 

Submit as many photos as you wish. Staff will select photos for presentation on the board for all to see. 

If you don’t have access to a printer, send photos to KMiddleton@saintjn.org 

Winner will be selected by the Care for our Common Home Ministry on Oct 4.  

Although all photos are winners when they have led you through a doorway to prayer, cash prizes will 
be awarded to the top three photos and will be announced by October 7. 

This photo contest is sponsored by the St. John Neumann Faith Formation Department in conjunction 
with the Care for our Common Home ministry. 
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